
KET’S V. G. VAZE COLLEGE OF ARTS, SCI. & COM. 

NOTICE – F.Y.J.C. ADMISSION 2021-22 

 

         Students whose F.Y.J.C. 2021-22 admission is confirmed in the Regular  

         Round – I will visit the college for submission of documents on  

         Wednesday 1st September, 2021. Time and Venue for submission will 

         be informed to them by their mentor teachers. 

         

         VICE PRINCIPAL 

         27/08/2021 

 


